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The Consular Section of the U.S. Embassy will be closed on Wednesday, July 16, 2014, in anticipation of 
inclement weather conditions related to Typhoon Rammasun/Glenda. Consular services have been 
suspended in order to safeguard the public and our employees. Individuals with scheduled visa interviews 
should monitor our website or contact our visa information service at 02-982-5555 to reschedule. 

For U.S. citizens with American Citizen Services appointments, please either reschedule your 
appointment by visiting our website or await contact by the ACS unit in the next few days. For 
emergencies involving U.S. citizens, please contact the Embassy through the main Embassy telephone 
(63-2) 301-2000. We expect to open during regular hours on the next business day, provided conditions 
improve. Please monitor our website. 

NOTICE TO VISA APPLICANTS SCHEDULED ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 16, 2014 

Because of possible inclement weather conditions brought by Tropical Storm Glenda, all interviews on 
Wednesday, July 16, 2014, are cancelled. All affected immigrant visa applicants have been 
rescheduled to the morning of Thursday, July 31, 2014. Please come prepared for your immigrant visa 
appointment on the new date. Please plan to arrive no later than 6:15am. 

Nonimmigrant visa applicants scheduled on July 16 must reschedule their appointment by 
contacting the Embassy call center through the following numbers: (02) 982-5555 and (02) 902-8930, 
open from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. Appointments can also be booked online by 
accessing http:// www.ustraveldocs.com/ph. 
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